Limits talks with parents

Dr. Jack Hammond, director of Willowbrook State School, has issued a memorandum to employes in the institution's department of social services, ordering them to stop meeting with parents of patients after the work day, on the grounds, without his written consent.

Social workers feel that the decision was made to prevent them from working with parents to press for reform at Willowbrook.

Asked to reply, Dr. Hammond commented:

"I don't think I have to explain administrative matters to the Advance. I am not going to run the details of the administration in the newspaper."